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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 6 MARCH 2020 

 
Cicada Innovations are undertaking some routine maintenance of the façade of their building. 
These works will include sandstone coping, repair works to external brickwork and roofing, 
and repairs to windows.  
 
To facilitate these works the motorcycle parking at the northern end of the National Innovation 
Centre (NIC) will be relocated approximately 25 metres west of the current location (see map 
attached). 
 
What to expect: 
The routine maintenance works are minor and will not create significant disturbance to 
neighbours.  
 
For the duration of works all motorcycle parking at the northern end of the NIC building will be 
relocated 25 metres west of the current location (see map attached). 
 
Work duration: 
Scaffolding will be erected from Monday 9 March, with works to continue until Wednesday 15 
July 2020. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact the 
Project Manager Ben Macoun on 0410 268 068, or the South Eveleigh Communications and 
Engagement Team at south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Eveleigh      
Communications and Engagement Team 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
 

 
Electronic Data Transmission Disclaimer  
 

 

mailto:south.eveleigh@mirvac.com
mailto:south.eveleigh@mirvac.com
https://ext.mirvac.com/email-disclaimer
https://ext.mirvac.com/email-disclaimer


                            
                                                  South Eveleigh 

 
 
 
 

National Innovation Centre 

International Business Centre 


